
NOTICE 

 
 

 

The Wallingford Probate Court, Room 114, will be 

undergoing office renovations on Friday, July 5, 2024 

and Monday, July 8, 2024.   

  

The Probate Court Clerk’s Office will be closed 

Friday, July 5, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. through the end of 

business on Monday, July 8, 2024.   

  

The Clerk’s Office will reopen on Tuesday, July 9, 

2024 at 9:00 a.m.  

  

For immediate assistance during the Court’s 

temporary closure, please contact the Court at 

ctprobatedistrict17@ctprobate.gov or leave a 

message at (203) 294-2100.  Both e-mail and voicemail 

will be monitored during the temporary closure.  
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